
Media statement 
 
Limpopo MEC for Public Works Roads and Infrastructure, Ernest Rachoene today 
welcomed  Mr. Motlhanke Phukuntsi as the newly appointed Head of Department.  
 
Mr Phukuntsi has been acting in that position since July 2023. In welcoming him, MEC 
Rachoene commended his leadership qualities, "His ability to provide strategic 
direction foster collaboration and drive service delivery has been commendable." He 
was the Deputy Director General for Resource Management at Provincial Treasury. 
Phukuntsi has been appointed on a contract bases for a period of  5 -years. 
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